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COMING SOON – Meet our new councillors 

 

 

 

      
      

 

  
 

   

WELCOME TO THE DECEMBER  NEWS BULLETIN FROM BRIXTON PARISH COUNCIL   

Welcome to the December news bulletin from 
Brixton Parish Council (BPC).   

BPC are following guidance from Devon 
Association of Local Councils (DALC) and 
National Association of Local Councils (NALC) 
and continue to hold council meetings remotely 
and will do so for the foreseeable future.  The 
meetings do follow the same format as the face 
to face meetings including the open forum, 
where all are welcome to join and discuss 
anything with councillors.  

All meetings will be via Zoom with the details to 
join made available on the website and on the 
agenda for the meeting. 
 
 
Local Council Award Scheme 
BPC is striving to achieve the coveted Local 
Council Award Scheme Quality Gold Award and 
have been working on a business plan which will 
be subject to a period of consultation.   
Look for the Business Plan Consultation in the 
new year. 
 
 
Parking / Traffic Calming  
Following on from the initial meeting regarding 
parking around The Green and traffic calming on 
Red Lion Hill / Stamps Hill, BPC employed a 
consultant to look at these locations.   
Look out for the consultation coming soon. 
 
 
 
 
 

Community Speedwatch 
Due to current restrictions and vulnerability of 
members Community Speedwatch has been 
suspended at present. 

 
Defibrillator training 
Due to COVID 19 defibrillator training has been 
postponed until at least January 2021.    
 
 
New ‘Super-Recycler Service  
The new Super-Recycler Service will be 
introduced in two stages  
Stage 1 – October 2020  Collection Day changes; 
Stage 2 – March 2021 launch of the Super 
Recycler Service. 
Over the winter SHDC will send communications 
to all households about the new Super Recycler 
Service.   
Delivery of new recycling containers to all 
households will start January 2021 ready for the 
new service in March.  
Officers from SHDC will look at properties which 
will struggle to store the equipment and leave 
waste out for collection.  
As there will be a kerbside collection of glass 
SHDC will monitor the usage of bottle banks 
over the next 12 months. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
PCSO Potter update  

PCSO Andy Potter has retired.   

BPC would like to express its thanks to the work 
and dedication of PCSO Potter over the years.  
The PCSO role within Brixton will not be 
replaced and any issues will need to be directed 
to 999 or 101, or alternatively visit the website 
to log the details. 

 
 
 
 

Forthcoming BPC Meetings: 
Wednesday 27th January at 7pm 
Wednesday 24th February at 7pm 
 
All meetings are being undertaken virtually at 
present via the zoom platform.  If you wish to 
join the meeting please find the zoom details on 
the agenda, BPC website or alternatively email 
clerk clerk@brixtonparishcouncil.org.uk 
 
 
To keep up to date with events in the meantime 
please visit www.brixtonparishcouncil.org and 
LOVEBrixton Devon Facebook page.   

You can also download the Brixton Parish 
Council App from the App Store. 
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